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Rep. Anderson: Proud to Join Governor Evers’ Budget Listening Session in Oshkosh 

 

Fitchburg – On Tuesday April 23rd, Rep. Anderson will join Governor Evers, Lieutenant Governor Barnes, Rep. 

Hintz and other Democratic legislators in Oshkosh for a listening session on Governor Evers’ budget at the 

Oshkosh Senior Center. The budget includes proposals to expand Medicaid, fix our crumbling roads, support 

our children in K-12 schools, and reinvest in our state. Rep. Anderson released the following statement: 

 

“I am thrilled to get this opportunity to listen to Wisconsinites in Oshkosh and the Fox Valley. I want to hear 

their ideas on how we can reinvest in Wisconsin and ensure that every man, woman, and child thrives in our 

state. I want to thank Governor Evers for holding these incredibly important listening sessions and my 

colleagues for going around the state to learn how to better represent not just our constituents but Wisconsinites 

throughout the state.” 

 

 
 

###  

mailto:logan.vidal@legis.wisconsin.gov

